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Currently registration for the June 1, 2 and 3, 2016 DLA-20 training offered by the 
University of Maryland has reached capacity.  However, the University of Maryland will 
have additional training availability at times and locations that are convenient to the 
provider community.  More information regarding training on the DLA-20 will be 
available in future Provider Alerts.  
 
Beacon Health Options will be adding the DLA-20 into the authorization workflow for 
PRP, Mobile Treatment and Assertive Community Treatment (ACT) services. More 
information related to the implementation process of the DLA-20 will be forthcoming.   
 


